CENTRAL MISSOURI

STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

WARRENSBURG
MO.

September 26, 1938

Dr. Forrest aAllen, Director of Athletics
University of Kansas

Lawerence, Kansas
Dear Dre. Allen:

I have your letter regarding a possible basket=
ball game, and have discussed it with Coach Scott,

We understand that it would be a regularly
scheduled game and advertised as such, In view
of our excellent last year's record, we feel the
team would have some advertising value for 1its
first game.

We are willing to come for a guarantee of one

hundred fifty dollars, or for a two year agreement
of one hundred dollars each year; preferably home

and home but not necessarily so.

If you can use the game kindly let us know and we
shall be happy to add it to our schedule.,

With kindest personal regards,

Slnoerelizy/,

Carl Voltmer
Athletiec Director
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